
On behalf of myself and all of the Board members,
 
          I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of the many pharmacists, technicians and
our Board Staff a Happy Pharmacy Month.
          It is really hard to believe that the year has gone by so quickly, and October is here again.
As many start to think of pumpkin spice and cooler weather, the month of October always makes
me think simply of Pharmacy Month. I think of the difference all of you and our profession make
day in and day out with the patients and communities you serve. Personally, I think of how
fortunate I am to serve with you and to serve the citizens of Texas as a Board Member and a
pharmacist. 
          Take time to celebrate you and your team. Each of you play a role in improving the
healthcare of our state by providing accessibility points, your expert knowledge and by simply
caring for your patients. Please know that you are celebrated and appreciated, not just in October
but throughout the year. 

Happy Pharmacy Month 
Julie Spier, R.Ph. 

 

Dear Pharmacists, Pharmacy Technicians and TSBP staff, 
 
          Happy National Pharmacy Month, and thank you for the service, care and compassion you
provide for Texans every day. Pharmacy work is often done quietly, behind the counter or in the
basement, but it is important and impactful for all of our families and neighbors.
          Your dedication is inspirational, especially in today’s challenging climate. You continue to
be the most accessible and trusted healthcare resource for many patients, families and
communities across our state. I want you to know how grateful I am, and how fortunate the
people of Texas are, for the role you play in keeping us healthy.
 
With appreciation, 
Danny Carroll, R.Ph.
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